
 
 

NHHS Parent, Teacher, Student Association (PTSA) is a non-profit diverse 

group that works to benefit ALL students in every grade level.  We encourage 

and offer volunteer and leadership opportunities to parents and students, 

sponsor many school wide activities for staff and students alike and raise 

funds to support long-standing traditions and scholarships. 

 

PARENTS 

We invite you be a part of the PTSA community to help build a stronger PTSA and 

support your student.  Please consider donating your time to make a positive impact on 

our students and staff.  There are volunteer opportunities at all levels: chaperoning, 

planning, preparing, food donations etc. Please join us any time throughout the year and 

connect with other parents and educators. 

 

TEACHERS 

We welcome your input and ideas and hope you will join us at a monthly meeting. We 

value our educators and staff at North and look forward to working with you throughout 

the school year to make it a success! 

 

STUDENTS 

All students are encouraged to attend and/or volunteer at PTSA events.  We also look 

forward to working with our students to provide fun activities and make great high 

school memories!                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Leadership and volunteer service opportunities are available all year long.  Please note a 

minimum of 12 volunteer hours (over 4 years) at PTSA activities and/or events at North 

are required to be eligible for PTSA scholarships 

  

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A MEMBER? 

CLICK  the JOIN PTSA button to become a member.  Annual membership is $25 
per family and $5 for North staff.  Please note that membership is required for 
PTSA scholarship eligibility. 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact us at 
nhhsptsa@yahoo.com . 
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